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BY EMAIL 

August 8, 2011 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Union Gas Limited 

Request for Approval to Amend C1 and M12 Rate Schedule 
Board File No. EB-2011-0257 – Board Staff Interrogatories 
 
 

Please see attached Board Staff Interrogatories for the above noted proceeding.  
Please forward the attached interrogatories to Union Gas Limited and all intervenors in 
this proceeding. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Lawrie Gluck 
Case Manager 
 
Enclosure 
 
 



Board Staff Interrogatories 
Union Gas Limited (EB-2011-0257) 

 
 
Ref: Exhibit A – Customer Need 

 

1. Union stated that it executed two (2) 10-year firm M12 transportation service 

contracts with TransCanada Pipelines (“TCPL”), with Receipts at Kirkwall and 

Deliveries at Parkway, totalling 263,249 GJ/d. 

 

a) Did any companies, other than TCPL, make a bid for either M12 or C1 

Kirkwall to Parkway transportation service? 

 

b) If other bids were received, please describe the basis upon which the bids 

were evaluated. 

 

Ref: Exhibit A – Rate Design 

EB-2010-0296 – Response to Board Staff IR# 3C 

EB-2010-0296 – Decision and Order 

 

2. Union noted, in response to Board Staff IR # 3C (in proceeding EB-2010-0296), that 

it will review the cost allocation and rate design for the M12-X and C1 transportation 

services at the time of its next rebasing.  The Board, in its Decision, agreed with this 

proposal. 

 

a) Please confirm that a review of the cost allocation and rate design for the 

M12-X and C1 transportation services is planned for the 2013 rebasing 

application. 

 


